
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

5. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members discussed current issues of interest in the Board’s area.  Specific mention was made 

of the following matters: 
 
 ● An on-site meeting for residents of Fairfield Crescent to address design and maintenance 

issues.  Additional access to Addington Cemetery from Disraeli Street was also requested.  

 ● Futures Forum 12 noon Wednesday 12 September 2007, Hillmorton High School – a community 
focussed forum for people with an interest in Hoon Hay.  Also linked to the Hoon Hay needs 
analysis. 

• The Board would like a transport update at the next Board meeting. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


